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Talk about a major step in the wrong direction. The people of Portland want our city 

back. "Directing those in need to available resources" is a major waste of time and 

money. Any homeless individual who is seeking help knows how to find it. People 

choose to be homeless because we make it so easy for them they'd be stupid not to. 


